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Mass Schedule 
Sunday, April 14:  II After Easter 
 9:00 a.m. High Mass 
 11:00 a.m. Low Mass 
 1:00 p.m. Vespers followed by Benediction. 
 
Monday, April 15: Feria 

7:15 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
11:30 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 

 
Tuesday, April 16: Feria 

7:15 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
11:30 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 

 
Wednesday, April 17: Feria 

7:15 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
 
Thursday, April 18: Dedication of the Cathedral 

7:15 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
 
Friday, April 19: Feria 

7:15 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
6:30 p.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
 

Saturday, April 20: BVM on Sat. 
 9:00 a.m. Holy Mass (Low) 
 
Sunday, April 21:  III After Easter 
 9:00 a.m. High Mass 
 11:00 a.m. Low Mass 
 1:00 p.m. Vespers followed by Benediction. 

   

Events and Activities 
Sanctuary Lamp: Wrobleski family from 04/01 to 
07/08. 
 
See in the back for the new bulletin coming in! We 
are looking for advertising. Thank you. 
 
Important information in the back of the bulletin 
from the Diocese of Manchester. 
 
Homeschool Co-op: April 14th after 11:00am Mass, 
information meeting with coffee & snack. 
 
Sunday, June 16th: The Most Rev. Bishop Libasci 
will confirm our candidates at 11am followed by 1st 
Holy Communion. It will be a great day for the parish! 
 
NH Catholic Appeal: April 28th will be the start of 
this year Campaign. Parish goal for 2024: $9669.00 
 

Financial Support 
April 7th collection: 1st Mass $1761.00 

2nd Mass: $585.00 
Online Giving: $139.40 

Total: $2485.40 

(-$314.60 below goal) 
Fuel: $115.00 Flowers: $30.00 

 

St. Stanislaus Parish 
 

Rev. Fr. Hugues Beaugrand, IBP, Pastor 
603-803-4015 

winchesterlatinmass.com 
 

80 Richmond Road, Winchester, N.H. 03470 
Rectory hours: 9 a.m. to 12 p.m., Monday to Friday 

 
Sundays 

High Mass at 9:00 a.m. • Low Mass at 11:00 a.m. • Vespers at 1 p.m. 
 

Weekday Masses 
Monday thru Friday, 7:15 a.m. Monday & Tuesday 11:30 a.m. 

Friday, 6:30 p.m. (with Adoration and Benediction) 
Saturday, 9:00 a.m. (check online for changes) 

 
Confessions are heard before each Mass and on demand. 



 

Advertise in Our Bulletin 
We are in the process of transitioning to a new bulletin vendor - John Patrick Publishing  
Company, Inc.  John Patrick is not only working with current bulletin advertisers, but also looking to offer new advertisers the 
opportunity to join the bulletin.   
 
Benefits of advertising in the bulletin include:   

• Reaching the St. Stanislaus community 
• Promoting your business locally  
• Gaining exposure in print and online: the bulletin is distributed after all  Masses and will be posted on the St. Stanislaus web-

site  
 

If you would like to learn more about advertising, contact John Patrick Publishing: 
 
TEL:1-800-333-366  E-Mail-800-333-3166 X 16 
 

 

 
 
 

DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER ADDS TO  
LIST OF CLERGY ACCUSED OF SEXUAL ABUSE OF A MINOR 

 
 

On April 10, 2024, the Diocese of Manchester added three priests to its list of clergy accused of 
sexual abuse of a minor as part of its continuing effort and commitment to protecting children 
and young people. The information, assignment histories, and additional resources are available 
at catholicnh.org/restoringtrust. 
 
Reverend George Desjardins has been listed on the Restoring Trust website under the category 
“Cases Concluded” for a report of abuse that took place more than forty years ago that was 
received recently. Fr. Desjardins is alive and has been retired since 2002. He is prohibited from 
ministry. 
 
Reverend Matthew Schultz has been listed on the Restoring Trust website under the category 
“Cases in Process,” which are cases involving living Diocesan priests, but where the canonical 
proceedings are not yet complete. Fr. Schultz is prohibited from ministry. Out of respect for those 
involved and because the case is still in process, no further information will be disclosed at this 
time. 
 
Reverend André Thibodeau has been listed on the Restoring Trust website of the Diocese of 
Manchester as a Deceased Priest accused of sexual abuse of a minor for a report received after 
his death. Fr. Thibodeau died in 2015.  
 
Law enforcement has been notified of the reports concerning all three priests. Whenever it 
becomes aware of a report of sexual abuse of a minor by a priest, deacon, diocesan employee, or 
volunteer, the Diocese ensures that the New Hampshire Attorney General’s office is notified, 
even if the misconduct took place many years ago.  

 
Anyone with information pertaining to sexual abuse in the Church is encouraged to make a 
report to law enforcement. For information on how to report abuse, to request counseling or 
other services, or to learn more about how the Diocese of Manchester works to create a safe 
environment in all our ministries, visit catholicnh.org/safety. 
 

tel:1-800-333-366

